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March 3rd, 2021 

To: Mayor Masters & City Council, 

Re: Support Letter for Indoor Skatepark  

I am writing this letter of support for the development of a new indoor skatepark facility in the City of 

Regina (Treaty 4 Territory). I was advised the city is working with the Regina Skateboard Coalition and 

other partners to reopen the Heritage Skate Park at Evraz Place and fill a significant gap in our community 

by providing a safe and affordable recreational space for youth.  

As a First Nation with many youth in the city, I would like to offer my support for this project and the 

essential recreational options that it will provide youth. Recreation and skill development increases 

confidence in our youth and helps develop positive relationships and routines. I hope the Heritage Skate 

Park will become a long-term space that will be inclusive for youth to exercise and help them develop their 

skills and abilities while promoting their mental, emotional, spiritual and physical health.  

Chief Cadmus Delorme 
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March 9, 2021 

Dear Mayor Masters and City Council, 

I am writing this letter of support for the development of a new indoor skatepark 

facility in the City of Regina (Treaty 4 Territory). I understand the city is working 

with the Regina Skateboard Coalition and other partners to reopen the Heritage 

Skate Park at Evraz Place and fill a significant gap in our community by providing 

a safe and affordable recreational space for youth.  

As the Director of Sport, Culture, Recreation & Youth at FSIN, I would like to 

offer my support for this project and the essential recreational options that it will 

provide for Indigenous youth, including urban members of  Urban First Nations 

currently living in Regina. Recreation and skill development increases confidence 

in our youth and helps develop positive relationships and routines. I hope the 

Heritage Skate Park will become a long-term space that will be inclusive for all 

Indigenous youth to exercise and help them develop their skills and abilities while 

promoting their mental, emotional, spiritual and physical health.  

Sincerely yours, 

Ken Thomas 

Director Sport, Culture, Recreation & Youth 

Federation of Sovereign Indigenous Nations 

 FSIN 
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March 8th, 2021 

Dear Mayor Masters and City Council, 

I am writing this letter of support for the development of a new indoor skatepark facility in the City of 

Regina (Treaty 4 Territory). I understand the city is working with the Regina Skateboard Coalition and 

other partners to reopen the Heritage Skate Park at Evraz Place and fill a significant gap in our 

community by providing a safe and affordable recreational space for youth. 

As the CEO of the YWCA Regina, I would like to offer my support for this project and the essential 

recreational options that it will provide for youth, and Indigenous youth currently living in Regina. 

Recreation and skill development increases confidence in our youth and helps develop positive 

relationships and routines. I hope the Heritage Skate Park will become a long-term space that will be 

inclusive for all youth to exercise and help them develop their skills and abilities while promoting their 

mental, emotional, spiritual, and physical health. 

Please feel free to contact me if you require further information or have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Melissa Coomber-Bendtsen 

CEO YWCA Regina 
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